
 

 

 

 

 

02 March 2022 

 

Via email:  

Dear , 

Local Government Official Information Request 

Thank you for your request made under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 

(LGOIMA), relating to Meridian Central Wind Scheme, received on 3rd February 2022. Our response to 

your question is below: 

1. Meridian Central Wind Scheme consent documents. This is in relation to the scheme approved in 

January 2010 in which the consents have now lapsed. Information request is limited to any market 

studies or economic studies for project viability which may have been included as part of the 

resource consent or the subsequent variations.  

Response:  

Staff have researched Council files for the information requested (Meridian – Project Central Wind 
RM080065), no market studies or economic studies for project viability were located in our 
records.  
 

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests, 
where appropriate. Our response to your request will be published shortly at 
https://www.rangitikei.govt.nz/council/about/contact-us/official-information with your personal 
information removed.  
 
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Kezia Spence on 06 327 0099.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Carol Gordon 
Group Manager Democracy & Planning 
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